
 

 Message from Mrs. Mole 

 
Today was all about celebrating Billy.   
 
Although his time with us was no where near long enough, he made a huge impact on all of us at 
Polesden Lacey Infant School. Before he had even started with us we had fallen for the little boy who 
would run into school with Maddie, dressed in a superhero outfit, as he zoomed round to Playschool. 
His cheeky smile and giggles, caring nature and interesting conversations made him an instant hit with 
both the children and the adults once he joined Rabbit Class.  
 
I was able to spend many lunchtimes eating my lunch with Billy which was a delight and definitely 
expanded my knowledge of what 4 year olds like to talk about!  
 
As a community we are devastated that he is no longer with us in person but we feel his presence 
everyday.  On this saddest of days our thoughts are with Billy’s family. 

 
Rebecca Mole, Headteacher 

 

    

 

 

 



   

 



 



   

  



  Dates 

 25th April - 2:30 - Phonics Screening Check Information for Year 1 Parents 

 6th May—May Day Bank Holiday—school closed 

 27th May—31st May Half term 

 3rd June—Inset Day school closed for training 

 4th June all children return to school 

 26th June Sports Day followed by family picnic after school 

 23rd July Last day of term - school closes at 1pm 

 

—————————————————————————————————————————————— 

 

 Friends Events for your diary:  

 Date to be confirmed – Gardening afternoon 

 Thurs 23 May - Sponsored Bounce & Picnic 

 Sunday 14th July – Summer Fair 

 

https://www.instagram.com/polesdenlaceyinfant/?igshid=MzMyNGUyNmU2YQ%3D%3D&utm_source=qr
https://www.facebook.com/PolesdenLaceyInfantSchool

